
At the moment we have
worship online only at

10.30am.

The service will be streamed on Zoom. How
to get into the streamed service is circulated
by E.mail during the week, and is also posted
on our website and other social media sites.
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>
Each Sunday we are creating a short special

online service. It should be available on
Sundays. The easiest way to “find” it is to go
to the front of our website and simply click

on the link.
https://stcyprianslenzie.com

The video will also be on social media, particularly
our facebook page, as well as other local facebook

pages.
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>

If you would like to get something into
the Link please let our Rector Les Ireland

know on 0141-776 3866 or e-mail
rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime

on Wednesday evenings.  Thanks.

Please note, for the foreseeable future the Link – our
weekly newsletter – will only be available online. If

someone wants a paper version, we are happy to print
one off and get it to you. Just contact the Rector.

Through these difficult times, and through
the coming months,  we are keen that people
don’t feel isolated or in need. If you need any
help, or simply want to chat to someone, feel

free to phone the Rector at any time on 

0141 776 3866.

 Readings set for 21st February (Lent 1):
Genesis 9:8-17;  Psalm 25:1-10
1Peter 3:18-22;        Mark 1:9-15

Collect: Almighty God, whose Son was revealed in majesty before he
suffered death upon the cross, give us faith to perceive his glory, that
being strengthened by his grace we may be changed into his likeness,
from glory to glory; who lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit,

one God, now and for ever.

Sunday 21st February
Anglican: The Church of the province of Central  Africa
Diocesan: All Saints, Bearsden (Kirstin Freeman); St. Michael
and All Angels, Helens, Helensburgh (Dominic Ind, Pat 
Smith, Kevin Boak).

22nd: For all whose ministry is in the voluntary sector.
23rd: For Health Visitors and District Nurses.
24th: Porvoo Link: The Church in Wales.
25th: Sincerity, love and truth in all our relationships.
26th: Mother’s Union Worldwide Board and staff at Mary 
Sumner House.
27th: Kirkintilloch and Lenzie Action of Churches Together.
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>
Please pray for these people: Rosa Revell and her sister; Bob
And Gill Anderson; Shaunda Day, Justina Oguogu; Kennedy 
Fraser; Duncan and Shona Naysmith; Jean McLean and her 
mother;  Jean Dick, Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan 
Frost; Alan Paterson; Karen Rose; and those whose names 
are in the “Prayer Book” at the back of church.

The Link

Maxine Gow collects used stamps for RNIB – if you have 
loads from Christmas, please keep them, stash them and 
bring them in as soon as the church opens again!!!!!
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Lent Activity: Soup and Pictures……….
Each Monday from 1pm for perhaps an hour we 
invite everyone to join us on zoom with their soup 
(or something else suitable for lunch!) to look at 
some pictures by famous artists. And talk about 
what we think of them! The full programme is in the
magazine, but the first Monday (22nd Feb) we will be
looking at and talking about pictures by Graham 
Sutherland – the man who did the tapestry in 
Coventry Cathedral.

You don’t need to know anything about pictures or 
art. Just come along and tell us what you think!!!!! 
We’ll circulate the zoom details nearer the time.

https://stcyprianslenzie.com/

